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THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

 

How wonderful it is that nobody need wait a single 
moment before starting to improve the world 

 

             ANNE FRANK 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Dinner meeting 
 

Still cancelled because of 
COVID 

Border Restrictions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Conventions 

2022  25th- 29th June 

Hamburg Germany 

2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE – NOVEMBER 2021 

Tweed Council have advised the outcome of our nomination for a Volunteer of the Year - Group. I can’t say 
who it is as it is under wraps until the 26th January.  But I have already advised members of the club of the 
recipient. If anyone wishes to attend, please make contact with the Tweed Shire Council for registration. 

The announcement of the Awards will take place at the Tweed Shire Australia Day Citizenship and Awards 
Ceremony on Wednesday 26 January 2022 in the Auditorium, Civic & Cultural Centre, 10-15 Tumbulgum 
Road, Murwillumbah commencing at 9.00 am (AEDT), with registration from 8.30 am (AEDT). 

Toys and nickers have been collected and will be distributed to the Women’s Refuge and the Tweed 
Hospital over the next few weeks. Great teamwork from north and south of the border. Even the big Red 
Barriers don’t stop us. Thanks everyone. 

November is a big month for Zonta Clubs world-wide as they commence their 16 Days of Activism against 
domestic and family violence. Our Club, as well as our District 22 Clubs participate fully in this program and 
their activities can be found on the website at https://zontadistrict22.org/what-we-do/zonta-says-no-to-
violenceagainst-women-campaign. 

Our Club has arranged for the Gold Coast City Council HOTA building to be lit up Orange on the 25th 
November ONLY.  It would be great to go to HOTA on that night and get some photos to send thru to 
District 22. 

Unfortunately, we are still not able to have our dinner meeting, and it would appear that the 17th January 
2022 is going to be a possibility/ probability. In the meantime, let’s keep doing what we have been doing 
and staying in touch by phone, emails & texts, and to maintain working for our local communities north and 
south of the border. 

Take care everyone  

Warm regards, 

Lesley-Anne Marsh 

President 
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Carol’s Report 
Packed and ready to delivery 
next week 29 gorgeous soft toys 
for the Tweed Refuge 
Thank you ladies great effort. 
I am also dropping off our 
donation of laundry detergent. 
 

 

Morning Ladies, 

 Tania the coordinator at the Tweed Refuge has just called and was wondering if our 
members would be interested in purchasing a New Xmas tree for the Refuge.  She said 
they were planning on a house get together with the ladies on the 1st of December which 
included the decorating of the house and putting together of the Xmas tree. She said 
unfortunately the one which they apparently have had for a longtime needs to be 
replaced. 

This received by Carole yesterday, was passed by members and Carole will buy and deliver 
to refuge 

Good Work Carole And Members 

Merle 
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